
Long Marston Neighbourhood Plan Meeting 22 April 2018 
 

On the 22nd April 2018 a public engagement meeting was held in the village hall and 

attracted 20 members of the public. Meeting conducted by Councillor Noel Davis and 

Debbie Woodliffe (Parish Clerk). 

A presentation entitled Neighbourhood Planning, Getting Started and another entitled 

Setting the Scene for The Later Stages of The Neighbourhood Planning Process 

written by Mathew Neale of Stratford on Avon District Council, was well received, 

generating a lot of interest. 

After the presentations, attendees were able to ask questions. Steering committee 

membership forms were handed out to potential members. 


